
 
 

Web-based Kentucky DUI Assessment Instrument (KDAI) 
Minimum System Requirements 

 
 

The following Minimum Requirements have been complied for your reference. Please contact 
the Kentucky DUI Project (see below) if you have other questions. 

 
 

What are the minimum computer hardware requirements? 
All computers connecting to the web-based KDAI should have at least a Pentium 3 or 
comparable processor and at least 256MB of RAM. This information can be found by clicking 
on “My Computer” and then “View System Information” on a PC or by clicking “About this 
Mac” under the Apple menu on a Mac.  
 
 
What are the minimum operating system requirements? 
All computers connecting to the web-based KDAI should be running Microsoft Windows XP, 
Vista, or Windows 7. Mac users will be able to use the system with a current version of Mac OS.  
 
 
What are the Internet requirements? 
Any computer at your DUI assessment program that needs to access the web-based KDAI must 
have an Internet connection.  
 
 
Can I use any web browser? 
The website has been developed for use with Internet Explorer 9, but has been tested 
successfully with other common, widely-used web browsers such as Mozilla Firefox, Google 
Chrome & Safari. 
 
 
What other software will be required? 
Adobe Reader is needed to view reports (e.g., enrollment form) generated by the web-based 
KDAI. This free software can be downloaded from: http://get.adobe.com/reader/ 
 
 
What other software is suggested? 
It is suggested that computers have antivirus and antispyware programs installed. There are many 
free versions of this type of software at http://download.cnet.com. It is also suggested that you 
stay current with available operating system updates and patches. 
 
 
  

http://get.adobe.com/reader/


 
 

How will I be trained on the new system? 
Trainings will be conducted online through web conferencing software (Adobe Connect). 
Trainees will not have to install any software on their computer in order to participate in the 
training. To connect to a web conference, you will need an Internet connection and audio 
connection either through your computer or phone. A web conference invitation will be emailed 
to trainees in advance. At the time of the training, you will need to click the link in the e-mail 
and follow the directions. Training sessions will be available to accommodate a variety of work 
schedules (days, nights, and weekends) and last an hour and a half. Detailed instructions will be 
provided in advance. 
 
 
How will I register to use the new system? 
Certified program administrators and assessors affiliated with a licensed and certified DUI 
assessment program wishing to access the web-based KDAI must be approved by the Division of 
Behavioral Health and have an active email address. Your email address will be used to register 
you in the system and to send you information about your user account.  
 
 
Who can I contact with questions? 
Questions about the web-based KDAI can emailed to kydui@uky.edu or can be directed to: 
 
Steve Cook  (859) 257-1942    or   
 
Aleigha Colwell (859) 257-6124 
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